
Bid for New Fire Pumper/Tanker 
 
The Ketchum Rural Fire Protection District is soliciting sealed bids for a new Fire Pumper/Tanker.  For 
specifications and a bid packet, contact Ketchum Rural Fire Protection District at 208-622-8234 or email 
Trish Smith: tsmith@sunvalleyidaho.gov, or visit www.ketchumruralfire.com. Sealed bids will be 
accepted until 10:00 a.m. on October 7, 2020. Bids may be mailed to PO Box 416 Sun Valley, ID, 83353, 
or hand delivered to Sun Valley City Hall located at 81 Elkhorn Road, Sun Valley, Idaho. Please use the 81 
Elkhorn Road, Sun Valley, ID 83353 address if using a shipping method other than the postal service. 
Sealed envelopes containing bids must be clearly marked “New Fire Pumper/Tanker.”  Bids will be 
publicly opened and read aloud on October 7, 2020 at 12:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers at Sun 
Valley City Hall, 81 Elkhorn Road, Sun Valley, Idaho. The Ketchum Rural Fire Protection District reserves 
the right to accept or deny any and all bids or portions thereof, and to waive any informalities or 
irregularities of bids received if it is in the advantage of the Fire District. 
 
Trish Smith 
Administrative Assistant 
Dated this 23rd day of September 2020 
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